
 

 

April 28, 2023 
 
 

Wes McDowell 

McDowell & Craig Office Systems, Inc. 

13146 Firestone Blvd. 

Santa Fe Springs, CA  90670 

 
Re:  Bid No. 2021/22-3FA, Furniture & Equipment  

Dear Wes, 

The Irvine Unified School  District would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the 

excellent service provided during the past school year. 

 
The terms and conditions of Bid No. 2021/22- 3FA, Furniture & Equipment allows for two 

(2) one-year renewals after the initial term, upon mutual written agreement of the District and 

the Contractor. 

 
At this time, the District would like to request a renewal of this contract; including all terms and 

conditions as approved on July 12, 2022. This would be the first renewal of two (2) potential 

renewals, effective July 1, 2023  through June 30, 2024. 

 
If you are in agreement with this renewal request, please acknowledge your acceptance by 

completing and signing the renewal form included with this communication and emailing a copy 

back to me. The signed renewal form must be received in my office no later than May 12, 2023. 

 
Please note it will be necessary for the District to obtain Board of Education approval in order to 

renew this contract; the District intends to take the renewal for approval in June 2023. 

 
We look forward to another successful year. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you 

have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Franks 
Facilities Purchasing Supervisor 
tracyfranks@iusd.org 
949-936-5318 
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